
I am a 22 year old nursing student and I strongly desire that Medicare funding be withdrawn from 
gender selective abortion. Why should tax payers fund a procedure which is being performed simply 
because the parents are not happy with the sex of their child? The foetus being a boy or a girl does 
not threaten the physical or mental health of the parents therefore the government should not be 
funding the procedure.


